
St Cadoc’s Primary Signpost to February 2021

School Bag and 
Water

• All resources that your child will require 
for class learning will be provided by the 
school and will be for your child’s personal 
use.

• Children can bring a school bag to hold 
lunch, snack and water bottle 

• No toys or additional items from 
home can be brought to school. 

Uniform
• Uniform will remain unchanged. 
• Children will not be getting changed for P.E.
• Children can change into indoor shoes if they 

have them
• Primary 1-3 pupils will start school at 9am.

Parents are not permitted into the school 
playground. 

Lunches
• Children will be able to have school 

lunch or a packed lunch as normal. 
The lunch menu may be subject to 
short notice changes. 

Covid Secure 
Measures

• Handwashing and sanitising will happen 
throughout the day, stations at class and 
school entrances. 

• Social distancing will be in operation in 
playground, learning areas and dinning hall. 

• Pupils will be in learning bubbles. 
• Each class will have it’s own designated 

playground space and lunch space.
• Face masks must be worn by adults when 

dropping off and collecting children.
• A one-way system is in operation in the school
• Please ensure you child has a jumper or 

cardigan with them as there is increased 
ventilation in the school building. 

Learning and Teaching

• Primary 1-3 learners in Rooms 1, 3 and 7 
will return to face-to-face teaching

• P4 – 7 learners will continue to engage 
in remote learning via Google Classroom.

• Primary 4 – 7 pupils will still engage in 
new, progressive learning. There will be 
live interactions, story sessions, 
playground chat sessions and some live 
teaching via Google Meet. (updated 
timetable to follow)This is information is correct based on Public Health Scotland and Scottish 

Government guidance as of 17/02/21


